Coming Soon: Centennial College Week 2016!!

During the week of October 24-29, Centennial will be hosting our 6" Annual College Week. The goal of our
College Week is to further promote the college going culture in our school by offering students opportunities
to learn more about all aspects of post-secondary education. Here is what you need to know about this
year’s College Week:

Myth: College Week is not only for seniors.
Fact: College Week is for students in ALL grades. Some events will be more geared for students in a
particular grade, but nearly all activities and events are open to students/parents in all grades.

Myth: College Week is only for students who are planning to attend a 4 year college/university.
Fact: College Week is designed to reach ALL students by exposing them to a variety of post-secondary
possibilities and engaging them to be actively thinking about their future.

Myth: College week is only for students.
Fact: Several College Week events are open to both students and parents.

Over the course of the week we will be having several breakout sessions, activities and events which are all
related to students and parents planning for continued education beyond high school. To preview the events
and activities which we are planning for the week, visit the counseling website:
www.mycentennialcounseling.com.

How do students participate?
o To register to attend an event, students and parents should register online using either the link or QR
Code below.

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/VBFMT28

e Review the events offered and click the workshop/activity you are interested in attending (you may
select up to 3).

¢ Some events will have a limited number of seats due to space; students should sign up early so they are
able to RSVP their spot before all seats are filled.

o Complete the registration by providing your information and submit

o Registration will close at 3:30 the day before the event.

e On the morning of the event, students will receive a pass to be excused from class to attend the event

o Attendance will be taken for all workshops and events during the school day.
o Students will be responsible for any missed classwork or assignments you might miss.

Can parents participate?

e Yes! Parents are welcome and encouraged to come attend any of the breakout sessions during the week.
e Events open to parents are notated with an asterisk(*)

e Parents register by using the same link or QR code as the students.

We strongly encourage students and parents to take advantage of these great workshops and information
sessions. We want students to gain exposure to new possibilities, gain knowledge which will help them
identify the best post-secondary fit for them and to be actively engaged in thinking about their future.


http://www.mycentennialcounseling.com/
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/VBFMT28

